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https://uptimeinstitute.com/resources/research-and-reports/five-data-center-predictions-for-2024
https://query.prod.cms.rt.microsoft.com/cms/api/am/binary/RW15mgm


2022 Sustainability Survey: Use Sustainability to Drive Value and Mitigate Disruption”, Sarah Watt, Kristin Moyer, Lauren Wheatley, September 26 2022
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https://www.gartner.com/document/4019075?ref=solrAll&refval=367127054
https://www.gartner.com/analyst/89490
https://www.gartner.com/analyst/15859
https://www.gartner.com/analyst/103115
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https://www.hpe.com/us/en/living-progress/sustainable-it.html
https://www.hpe.com/psnow/doc/a00130130enw
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https://www.hpe.com/uk/en/living-progress/sustainable-it.html
https://www.hpe.com/uk/en/living-progress/sustainable-it.html
https://www.hpe.com/uk/en/living-progress/sustainable-it.html
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https://www.hpe.com/psnow/doc/a00115687enw?from=app&section=search&isFutureVersion=true
https://www.hpe.com/psnow/doc/a00115687enw?from=app&section=search&isFutureVersion=true


Shape

Description automatically 
generated with medium 
confidence

Shape

Description automatically 
generated with medium 
confidence

Shape

Description automatically 
generated with medium 
confidence

Shape

Description automatically 
generated with medium 
confidence

Shape

Description automatically 
generated with medium 
confidence

Shape

Description automatically 
generated with medium 
confidence

Shape

Description automatically 
generated with medium 
confidence

Shape

Description automatically 
generated with medium 
confidence

Shape

Description automatically 
generated with medium 
confidence

Shape

Description automatically 
generated with medium 
confidence

Shape

Description automatically 
generated with medium 
confidence

Shape

Description automatically 
generated with medium 
confidence

•

•

•

•

•

https://www.hpe.com/uk/en/greenlake.html
https://www.hpe.com/h22228/video-gallery/us/en/v100004551/accelerate-your-journey-to-sustainable-it/video/?lang=en-US
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https://www.hpe.com/us/en/greenlake.html
https://www.hpe.com/h22228/video-gallery/us/en/v100004551/accelerate-your-journey-to-sustainable-it/video/?lang=en-US
https://www.hpe.com/us/en/solutions/hybrid-cloud-platform.html
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https://www.hpe.com/psnow/doc/a00138525enw
https://www.hpe.com/psnow/doc/a00138525enw
https://www.hpe.com/us/en/greenlake.html
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https://www.hpe.com/us/en/newsroom/press-release/2024/06/hewlett-packard-enterprise-and-danfoss-partner-to-curb-data-center-energy-consumption-and-reuse-excess-heat.html
https://www.hpe.com/us/en/newsroom/press-release/2024/06/hewlett-packard-enterprise-and-danfoss-partner-to-curb-data-center-energy-consumption-and-reuse-excess-heat.html
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https://www.structuredweb.com/sw/swchannel/CustomerCenter/documents/113094/284189/Make_sustainable_IT_part_of_your_transformation-a00132742enw.pdf
https://www.hpe.com/h22228/video-gallery/us/en/v100004551/accelerate-your-journey-to-sustainable-it/video/?lang=en-US
https://www.hpe.com/uk/en/what-is/sustainable-technology.html
https://www.hpe.com/h22228/video-gallery/us/en/v100000588/hpe-sustainability/video/?lang=en-US
https://community.hpe.com/t5/the-cloud-experience-everywhere/hpe-and-danfoss-unveil-heat-recovery-solution-for-enterprise/ba-p/7216660
https://www.structuredweb.com/sw/swchannel/CustomerCenter/documents/113094/284189/WP_Sustainability-with-HPE-GreenLake-for-Aruba.pdf
https://www.hpe.com/psnow/doc/a00115687enw?jumpid=in_pdfviewer-psnow
https://www.hpe.com/psnow/doc/a00138744enw?jumpid=in_pdfviewer-psnow
https://www.hpe.com/us/en/living-progress/sustainable-it.html


https://www.hpe.com/us/en/greenlake.html
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